ARNOLDS

H O 1 E L

What can you expect at Arnolds Hotel when we reopen on Friday 3™ July?

e Due to Covid-19 restrictions, Arnou will operate on a takeaway basis only reopening
on Saturday 4" July at 9:30am with a new summer menu.

o Arnou fans can now find the team and your favourite dishes from the Arnou menu in
Arnolds Restaurant and Bar, with the added bonus of lots of space and comfort.

e Arnolds Restaurant and Bar will open from 4pm on Friday 3’ July and will be open
for breakfast, lunch and dinner 7 days per week. Due to the high demand at this time
of year, booking is absolutely essential. Call our hotel reception to book in advance
and avoid disappointment.

¢ Following the recommended guidelines from Failte Ireland, the HSA & HSE we will be
operating table distancing of 1 meter and allocating each table a dining time of 1
hour and 45 mins. At present drinks can only be sold through the duration of your
meal and will be done so through table service.

e Please be mindful of the one-way system in operation when you visit to dine with us.
Enter through the main hotel lobby and exit through the bar door onto the main
street.

= Hand sanitisation stations will be visible at all entry and exit points and we ask guests
to please use these on arrival and departure.

o If you are dining with children, we ask that they remain seated through out the
duration of your dining experience.

e |fyou are feeling unwell, have a temperature or are showing any flu like symptoms,
we ask that you stay at home and reschedule your visit with us.

& Please be assured we have increased our cleaning and sanitisation policy in line with
the recommended guidelines with special attention being given to high use touch
points. Further, all our staff have received specific Covid-19 training.

* We remind you the team at Arnolds Hotel are following these guidelines for your
safety and the safety of our team so we ask for your full cooperation as we navigate
through a new ‘normal’ this summer.




